
From: Kinder Skog <kinderskog@PMC-HEALTH.ORG>  
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 10:51 AM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov> 
Cc: Stephen Giesbrecht <sgiesbrecht@petersburgak.gov>; Debra Thompson 
<dthompson@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: Kinder Skog invitation 
 

Hello Assembly Members, 
      I wanted to send an email thanking you all for your service to our community through your 
roles as Assembly Members. As an elected official myself, I have an understanding of the 
amount of time, energy, and passion that goes into service and I commend you all for stepping 
up for Petersburg.  
       That being said, we have a few new Assembly Members so I wanted to renew my standing 
invitation for members to join Kinder Skog for an adventure anytime. This would be an 
opportunity to see first hand the program we offer, highlight the importance of varied childcare 
options, as well as demonstrate how valuable having highly-qualified staff is to a program, as a 
bonus we tend to have a load of fun and are fortunate to enroll some incredible kiddos who 
would love to show you all some of our favorite spots around Petersburg.  
      In addition, I am available via email anytime if you have any questions pertaining to the 
childcare situation in Petersburg or on the state level.  
      Again, thank you for serving Petersburg and bringing your diverse voices to the table to keep 
Petersburg moving in a positive direction.  
 
Happy Adventuring!  
 
Katie Holmlund 
Kinder Skog Administrator 
PMC Youth Program Coordinator 
 


